
 

 

 

 

 

 

   June 4, 2020 
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  The Honorable Todd M. Turner, Chair, Prince George’s County Council  

 

VIA:  Andree Checkley, Esq., Planning Director, Planning Department 

                          Derick Berlage, Acting Deputy Planning Director, Planning Department 

 

FROM:  Rana Hightower, Intergovernmental Affairs Coordinator, Planning Department  

 

SUBJECT: CB-29-2020 Planning Department Staff Comments and Recommendation 

 

Section 27-217 (Referral to Planning Board.) of the Zoning Ordinance requires the Planning Board to 

provide comments and a recommendation on proposed legislation within five (5) days of receipt of a 

referral for comments from the Clerk of the County Council. The Planning Board is not scheduled to meet 

until Thursday, June 11, 2020. The attached memorandum discusses the Planning Department’s staff 

comments and recommendation. The Planning Board will review the proposed legislation during their 

Thursday,  June 11, 2020 meeting. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments. 

 

Please feel free to contact Rana Hightower at 301-952-3588 if you have any additional questions or 

comments. 
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